From: Brandy McDaniels <bmcdaniels@pitrivertribe.org>

Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2018 11:11 PM

To: Bill Walker

Cc: mickydb@hotmail.com; Mickey Gemmill; Charles White; Yatch Bamford; Buzz Ward
Subject: Use Permit 16-007 (Fountain Wind project) Pacific Wind Development, LLC

Bill Walker, AICP, Senior Planner,

While your maps are of poor quality and resolution on your project description web page, it is clear that the
Fountain Wind project is entirely within the Ancestral territories of the Pit River Tribe. Specifically the
Ancestral boundaries of the Madesi, Itsatawi, and Atsugewi Bands of the Pit River Tribe. Therefore | am
requesting the following information regarding this project so that adverse impacts to historical, traditional
religious, and cultural properties can be evaluated:

e Draft Cultural Resource report

e Ground water recharge analysis

¢ Viewshed analysis and potential impacts to visual resources report

e Biological surveys

e Site Characterization studies, which include but are not limited to animals, plants, and habitat.
e Request that a sensitive species survey be conducted, if it has not already been completed.

e Bat desktop assessment

e Economic impact

Regards,
Brandy McDaniels, Madesi Band Cultural Representative for the Pit River Tribe
530-515-6933



